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	Expo Phase 2 Construction Notice

Utility Relocation - Colorado Avenue 
As part of the on-going construction for the Expo Line Phase 2, utility relocations along Colorado Avenue between 4th Street and 11th Street will be conducted. Through May 2014, work crews will work to complete utility relocation of potable water, storm drains, sewers, and Southern California Edison utilities. Advance notification may be delivered by email, U.S. mail, door-to-door distribution and hand-delivery of notices, either by the contractor, Skanska-Rados Joint Venture, or by utility companies directly. For more information on utility work along Colorado Avenue, please click here. 

http://www.buildexpo.org/wp-content/uploads/120913-Colorado-Avenue-Utility-Relocations-HANDOUT.pdf
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